
Thank you so much for your donation to We the Water's 2024 silent auction!

The auction will take place online in September -  all proceeds benefit the North Carolina 
Coastal Federation, a local nonprofit who works to protect and restore our coast. 

Please visit nccoast.org/paddle to follow the initiative, and to tune in for the auction. 
With the information below, we will post about your donation through our social media 

channels - be sure to follow along @wethewater and thank you for your support!

As a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, contributions to the North Carolina Coastal Federation may be tax deductible, 
minus the value of any tangible benefits received. Please consult your tax advisor to determine the deductibility of this 

contribution. This letter is your receipt for income tax purposes. Tax ID number (EIN) is 58-1494098.

Business Name (as you would like it appeared in marketing): 

Business website + social media handle/hashtag: 

Email:

Brief description of item, including monetary value and any special instructions for 
redemption:

Please send to: Cathy Mails @ cjaynerunning@gmail.com / 203.710.3188

Phone:

Point of contact:
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